
 
 

 
 

RESIDENT NOTICE  

Introduction of DHA Website  
 

 

On September 15, 2020, the Dublin Housing Authority launched its own 

website with the address:  www. dublinhousingauthority.net.  The motto for 

our agency is “Leasing New Beginnings!” Information concerning the 

agency’s administration,  public housing neighborhoods, and contact 

resources all appear on the opening page. This page also has a Notices feature 

on it wherein important information will be made available to share to all 

DHA’s Stakeholders. 

 

The site has two new tools that we have made available which include the 

Application for Housing module and the Resident Portal. These features allow 

individuals wishing to apply for housing to do it online. The HA will still 

require that certified copies of birth certificates, Social Security Cards, 

Income Verification, and a picture identification for members 18 and older be 

submitted as part of the application. These documents can be transmitted 

electronically or presented by appointment at the office located at 500 W. 

Mary Street. 

 

We are requiring that each resident go to the Resident Portal to register your 

account. This is a simple process.  Once this is done, you will be able to view 

your rent balance, submit work orders, as well as communicate directly to 

Property Managers. As always, we are prepared to assist you in any way 

possible with this new procedure.  
 

STAY SAFE and HEALTHY! 

Brenda B. Smith, Executive Director 9/21/20 
 

 

 


